
NEWS RELEASE 
NCDSB Prepares to Celebrate Catholic Education Week May 6 to 11 
Northeastern Ontario, April 30, 2012:   

The Northeastern Catholic District School Board is looking forward to celebrating 

Catholic Education Week, starting May 6 and running until May 11, 2012.   Our schools 

located throughout Northeastern Ontario; from Moosonee to Cobalt, are all busy 

making plans for the upcoming Catholic Education Week.  The theme of this year’s 

Catholic Education Week is “Walking in the Light of Christ” 

 

Each day of the week will have a sub-theme that our students and staff members will 
be celebrating, among all of the other planned school activities and events. 

The five sub-themes are: 
   

Day 1:  Listening in the Light of Christ 
   Day 2:  Learning in the Light of Christ 
   Day 3:  Living in the Light of Christ 
   Day 4:  Loving in the Light of Christ 
   Day 5:  Leading in the Light of Christ 
 
Catholic Education Week is marked by special activities at all grade levels, including prayer 
celebrations and service activities. 
 
Glenn Sheculski, Director of Education commented, “We invite you and all of our partners in 
Catholic Education to participate in any of our activities as we celebrate Catholic 
Education Week.” 
 
For more information, please contact: 
Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer at (705) 268-7443 ext. 3213 
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“You Are The Light of The World!” 


